
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have been thinking about moving and handling this week. 
The children have had a great time practising their gross mo-
tor skills and building on their physical development. They 
have all used their arm muscles to move in and out of tyres, 
build structures with the outdoor bricks, balance hula hoops 
and play catching games with the balls.  

 

Key People have been talking about the names of the differ-
ent muscles in our bodies and when we use them. All these 
activities help to strengthen muscles before fine motor skills 
start to develop.  

 

Thank you to the parents that were able to come to the Coffee 
Morning on Monday. It was lovely to see you all.  

 

Our Summer Stay and Play session will be on Monday 3rd Ju-
ly 3.30pm—5.30pm in the Preschool rooms. Please let the of-
fice know if you can come and bring some snacks and a drink 
with you. Siblings are welcome and adults will need to stay 
with their children.  

 

As the weather is really warm at the moment, the children 
are very thirsty when they have been running around out-
side. Please can you provide your child with a named water 
bottle which they can put on the lunch trolley. They can al-
ways access these water bottles and stay hydrated through-
out the day.  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team 
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